
   

 
 

 

 
 

    WELCOME! 

Sunday Bible Class- 9:30 a.m. 

    Worship- 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday Bible Study-6:30 p.m. 

     
 
 

All the churches of Christ greet you. 
Romans 16:16 

 
 
 

Today’s Sermon:  State of Mind 
Sermons are recorded and are available for listening on the 

church website. 
Bulletins are archived on the website.  
valleycitieschurchofchrist.org 
aicoc.org (Antioch Initiative) 
Find us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc 
 
Scripture Reading:  Romans 8:1-6 
 

 
 
    

Good Morning and welcome  

Here are the guidelines that must be followed during 

our services today: 

1. Social Distancing of at least 6ft must be observed 

at all times. (Your arm outstretched plus their arm 

outstretched) We have more than ample room in the 

auditorium to remain properly spaced apart. 

2. A mask or facial covering must be worn at all times. 

3. Hand Sanitizer is available, and the expectation is 

that we use it! 

4. Once you have touched anything located on the back 

of the pews (Bible, Song Book, Pencils, etc.…), please 

leave them on the pews and do not replace them in 

their holder so that they can be properly sanitized after 

services.  

5. Communion will be minimally handled by only one 

sanitized pair of hands. Please come forward to 

take the emblems rather than have them served. 

6. At the conclusion of services please depart in a 

staggered fashion so that people are not clustered at 

the doorways.  

7. If you intend to socialize, please remember to do so at 

a distance. 

8. At this time, physical greetings and displays of 

affection are strongly discouraged. Words will 

suffice. 

 

That meets at 701 South Wilbur, Sayre, PA 18840  
(570) 886-1838  

Arthur Barry, Evangelist- (607) 280-1732 
May 10, 2020 

 

http://www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc


ANNOUNCEMENTS / UPCOMING EVENTS… 
 

  

➢ Wednesday Evening Bible Class: May 13th, streamed 
at 6:30. Tune in on Zoom. Check the Valley Cities 
Church of Christ Facebook page for information. 

  
➢ Next Potluck: TBD  

 
➢ Horseheads Ladies’ Day: postponed until further 

notice. 

 
➢ Next Regional Singing: May 31st (if possible) @ 

Horseheads 

 

➢ Sojourners- July 27th- August 6th 

 
➢ VBS- August 8th 

         
 

 
 
 

                                                                         NEWS    

  
• Please let Sandy know if you would like some N95 masks. 

• Please remember those of our group who are not able to join us for 
worship online. Give them a call, drop them a card, etc. and help 
them to feel included. 

• The May Bible reading schedule is posted on the Valley Cities 
Facebook page. People without computer access will receive copies 
in the mail. 

• Please let Sandy know if you would like some homemade cloth 
face masks to wear outside during our social distancing period. 
They are good for wearing to the grocery store or for pick up.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

PRAYERS 
 

• Pray for all those who are suffering with the Coronavirus, and 
for the families of those who have died. Pray for protection for 
the elderly and others who are vulnerable. Pray that these hard 
times will be brought to a fast end. 

• Thank God for all the doctors, nurses, medical staff and other 
caretakers who are putting their own lives on the line to care 
for and cure all the sick people. Please keep them safe and 
protect them. 

• Gail Westerhold, Jerry’s friend, is suffering with bad back pain 
which affects one of her legs. She has been using a cane or a 
walker. Please pray for pain and symptom relief. 

• Pray for Ted as he waits for the surgery on his Eustachian tubes 
to restore his hearing. Pray for comfort from this 
disappointment about having to wait longer for his surgery. 

• Pray for Chris Henson and Devon Wolcott and their little son, 
Jace.  

• Pray for Andrea Lentz, friend of Darlene’s, who has lung cancer. 
• Please pray for Mark Elsbree, who needs a kidney donor. Mark 

is near the top of the list now, for which we are grateful. 
• Pray for Lori Kashorek, who has lung cancer. Lori is dealing 

with two brain tumors, for which she has undergone radiation 
therapy. 

• Pray for Chris Beiber and sons, Nick and Nate, that we can 
stay in contact and encourage them to draw close to Jesus. 

• Pray for the Alleyne family of Deer Park, Long Island, as they 
mourn the passing of Randolph, husband, father and 
grandfather. The family had to celebrate his life online and 
none of them has been able to see or give a hug to their 
mother, who is alone at home all this time. 

• Pray for Jerry as he’s traveling and while he’s staying with his 
son in Las Vegas. Pray for his time with his sons. 

• We are thankful that we have the technology that allows us to 
gather in spirit to worship on the Lord’s Day, and to attend 
class on Wednesday evening. 

• Cora Rivera’s best friend Sam, as well as her mother and 
Grandmother have come down with covid19. Her grandmother 
is in the hospital. 

 
If you have any PRAYERS or NEWS that you would like included in the 

bulletin, please contact Sandy at barncat7237@gmail.com or text or call 
(607) 261-0911. 

mailto:barncat7237@gmail.com

